
xxxxxxx@xxxxx.com 
Wed 12/08/2020 14:43 

 

Dear Lydia 
Thank you for your recent email. Since my original letter dated 
25th February 2020 and in consultation with [landowner of CLV012] we are now proposing 
to offer a car park at the west end of the development, which is the closest point to Holly 
Lane [walkway to the school] and the Doctors Surgery. 
With regard to its size, we will leave that to the Parish Council to advise us, after 
consultation with the villagers. 
Now we have been able to offer this new site for the Car park it will help to alleviate the 
present traffic congestion issue on the main High Street. It will also give the Highways 
Authority further scope to restrict parking and also look at the speed of the vehicles passing 
through the village. 
If you require any further information concerning this proposal do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
Kind regards 
[Landowner of CLV018] 
Sent from Windows Mail 
 
------------------------------------ 
From: L Bardsley 
Sent: ‎Monday‎,‎‎10‎‎‎August‎‎‎2020‎‎18‎:‎31 
To: xxxxxxx@xxxxxxx.com 
 
Dear Mr [landowner of CLV018],  
I hope you are keeping safe and well. 
Clive Parish Council will be engaging with the community in Clive (hopefully early this week) 
by distributing a flyer with the basic information about Shropshire Council's current position 
and landowner proposals, and asking residents to indicate their preference for development 
site(s).  
 
In the meantime, I've been asked whether there are any specific plans and/or details for the 
proposal for car parking, footpaths etc., relating to site CLV012 and CLV018. For 
example, how many spaces are planned for the proposed car park(s), or what possible 
location(s) and footpath routes have been considered? I have written to Halls for 
information relating to site CLV012, but if you have some details to share about this and the 
other proposals that were mentioned in your original representations to Shropshire Council, 
and that the Parish Council can share with the wider community, that would be very much 
appreciated. 
 
If it is possible to have this information formally (e.g. a letter and/or plans, by email) as soon 
as possible, then we will publish this on the Parish Council's website and notice boards to 
allow residents to be better informed when it comes to responding to our survey and the 
current Local Plan Review consultation.  
 
Thank you very much in advance for your help, and all the best. 
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Kind Regards, 
  
Miss Lydia Bardsley 
Clerk to Clive Parish Council     
                      

164 Cabin Lane 
Oswestry 
Shropshire 
SY11 2PF 
clivepc@hotmail.co.uk 
01691 238267 
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